SLETTER
NOVEMBER 2024

Formal Grad Cap & Gown Photos
with Island Life Photographics

The booking link for cap and gown photos is now open:
CLICK HERE TO BOOK GRAD PHOTO SESSION

Dates: January 13th - 16th
15-minute sitting sessions beginning at 2:45pm to 8:00pm
Photos are done at Carihi in room EI126.

There is a sitting fee due at the time of booking. The fee has
changed from previously noted, it is a cost of $25.00+tax
($26.25).

Retake booking link will be sent out at a later date, retakes
will be on February 4th.

Grad Cap & Gown photos will be used in the yearbook, be
sure to select your favourite pose once photos are
available to view online.

Scholarships & Bursaries

For available Scholarship & Bursary applications, please
visit:
https://www.sd72.bc.ca/carihi/page/1116/scholarships-
bursaries

Be sure to check this page frequently for new applications
available. Any questions regarding Scholarships &
Bursaries, please contact Maralyn LLoyd
maralyn.lloyd@sd72.bc.ca

IMPORTANT DATES:

Poinsettia Fundraiser, orders
due by Fri. Nov. 15th
Order Pick Up: Thurs. Dec 5th

Grad Photos with Islandlife
Photographics:
January 13th - 16th
Retakes: February 4th

Baby Photo submission by
Friday, February 28th

Cap & Gown order by
Friday, February 28th

Scholarship & Bursary Evening:
June 4th

Indigenous Graduation:
June 5th

PROM 2025
June 7th

Commencement
June 25th
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CAP & GOWN ORDER

Cap and Gowns orders are open now until Friday, February 28th,
2025. Cost is $35.00. Students can order through the office
directly or e-transfers can be sent to
carihi.accounting@sd72.bc.ca

Commencement.

BABY PHOTOS ¥

Please email baby photos to carihi.grad@sd72.bc.ca

before Friday, February 28th to be included in the
yedrbook. Baby photos will also be included in the
slideshow played during the grad commencement
ceremony.

Late submissions after February 28th will not be
included in the yearbook so please get photos in on
time.

If you are unable to send a digital copy of the photo,
please bring photos to the main office, we will scan
the photo and return to you.

GRAD PARENT EXEC

Thank you to those that attended our first Grad
Parent Exec meeting in October, our next meeting is
on Wednesday, November 20th at 6:30pm in the
Carihi Library. Everyone is welcome to join.

Parents interested in volunteering their time but
unable to commit to the Grad Parent Exec, we will be
looking for volunteers to help with certain parts of
fundraising or decorating & cleanup of the prom
event.

We will be asking for parent volunteers to help with
the Poinsettia order sorting on Wednesday,
December 4th (time to be determined based off of
delivery but should be early afternoon) and for order
pick up day on December 5th from 2:45 to 5:00pm.
Email carihi.grad@sd72.bc.ca if interested.

Please include students name and height for all e-transfers so
that the proper size gown can be ordered.

Please note these cap & gowns are not required for the Grad
Photos. Islandlife Photographics will be supplying Cap & Gowns

for the photo sessions.

Cap & Gowns will be given out the week prior to the Grad

PROM THEME VOTING

Our Grad Exec students are compiling
ideas for this year’'s prom theme! A voting
link will be sent out through Office Forms
on the Grad Teams page. Voting will
begin on Tuesday, November 12th and
close Thursday, November 14th.

GRAD LOGO DESIGN VOTING
Voting on this year’'s grad logo design wil
close at the end of today! If you have not
yet voted on the Office Forms posted in
the Grad Teams page, be sure to log in
today and get your vote counted!

Winning design will be announced
tomorrow, Nov. 8th and will be featured on
this year’'s grad clothing. Clothing orders
will open soon!
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POINSETTIA FUNDRAISER

The online order site is open until 3:00pm Friday, November 15th.

All paper order forms need to be submitted to the office by 3:00pm on Friday, November 15th.

For those orders paid by e-transfer, please ensure the order forms are delivered to the office so these
paid orders can be submitted.

Orders can be placed online at:
https://carihisecondary.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home
Online orders must be paid with credit card.

Paper order forms are available at the office, grad students can pick these up starting Friday, October
4th. Paper forms are only available through the office as they are signed out to students.

Paper orders can be paid at the office with cash/debit/credit or cheque made out to Carihi
Secondary School. E-transfers can be accepted but please ensure the orders forms are brought to
the office before 3pm on November 15th. E-transfers can be sent to carihi.accounting@sd72.bc.ca
and must include students name and that payment is for POINSETTIA FUNDRAISER.

Order pick-up:
Thursday, December 5th between 2:45pm & 5:00pm from the MPR. Please use the lower parking lot, gym
entrance, to access the MPR.

Pick up is between these hours ONLY. Please do not come outside of pick-up hours as classes are in
session, and we are unable to attend to plant pick up during class time.

Plants cannot be stored so they must be picked up on this date.

Please arrange for your grad student to deliver your plants to you or customers
may pick up their own plants.

Carihi Grad Sponsor
Contact:

carihi.grad@sd72

.bc.ca
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